From: Brian Fultz

To: Karen Osburn

Subject: Re: A few things

Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 2:48:10 PM

Thanks Karen
Get Qutlook for i0OS

From: Karen Osburn <KOsburn@sedonaaz.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 4:26:22 PM
To: Brian Fultz <BFultz@sedonaaz.gov>
Subject: Re: A few things

Roxanne confirmed what | had sent you. She has programmed an additional $21
million for FY27, FY28 and future years for 3-4 more wells and believes that's enough
to fully transition away from irrigating the 200 acres and accommodate projected
growth in flows.

I'm also saddened, a bit disgusted, extremely frustrated and disheartened... but that is
nothing compared to how Shannon is feeling. And no, | won't miss the battle. This
one or the inevitable others.

From: Brian Fultz <BFultz@sedonaaz.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 1:10 PM
To: Karen Osburn <KOsburn@sedonaaz.gov>
Subject: A few things

Hi Karen,
A few comments/questions:

1. How is Lauren?

2. Any further confirmation on injection well costs for the Dells?

3. I’m really saddened about SPTP. The sheer ignorance of the program details is just
pouring in thru social media. It is going to be an epic challenge to educate the electorate.
It’s also clear from the RRN today that Dr. Noonan is really pushing CP2.0 or maybe
he’s using that conveniently to hide his actual NIMBY views on the program. Very
frustrating. I’'m sure you won’t miss this battle.

Brian
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